Join a Climate Action Group at South Thames College

Ever felt you wanted to do more to reduce your carbon footprint?

Confused by all the different ideas about how to go about it?

Do you want to find out more about what is happening in the college on green issues?

Do you want to find out more about what is happening in your community on green issues?

Plenty of questions, but join an STC Climate Action Group and you can get the answers. A group can consist of 6 or more staff meeting up on a monthly basis to support one or more carbon reduction initiatives. It’s up to the group to choose when they meet and what initiatives they want to adopt. It could be anything from:
· cutting electricity use and transferring to green electricity

· turning down boilers, turning off lights, managing the use of kettles,

cookers etc

· commuting more efficiently, including for example, public transport options, car sharing within the group / workplace, cycling or walking to work

· tuning cars to cut emissions, learning new lower-fuel driving skills

· home insulation – for example, installing (in each other’s homes) energy saving measures, such as draught proofing, pipe and tank lagging, loft insulation, radiator reflectors etc

· food including buying local, group meals (such as lunch at work), bulk ordering of local / organic food at a discount and cutting food waste

· or it could be any other green or energy saving measure decided by the group

Research has shown that if people work collectively on measures like this they are more likely to follow it through and be successful. Grants or bulk purchasing options may be available depending on what you choose to do.. The idea is that this can save you money, help the planet and hopefully be fun at the same time.

The groups are meant to be flexible. Once the objectives have been achieved they can either wind up or if enough enthusiasm has been generated they could become more permanent site committees. 

There is a lot of interest in this issue at South Thames College. At the Staff development day in July this year 35 staff attended a Climate Change workshop and 23 indicated that they would like to find out more about this project. The project is supported by the college and the UCU. You don’t have to be a member of UCU to join, it is open to all staff on all sites.

What should you do next?

If you want to get involved email Graham Petersen by November 20th, 2009.
graham.petersen@south-thames.ac.uk
This will not commit you to anything. It will provide an indication of the level of interest so that decisions can be made about which sites could support an Action Group. We can then arrange the first meeting before the end of term. The spring and summer terms are then available to meet up and implement your action plan.

This project is supported by Defra. For further information go to the Climate Solidarity website.  www.climatesolidarity.org.uk
